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Save Our Shoreline Contributes Sand for Pinconning Park

BAY CITY, Michigan — July 25, 2006

Save Our Shoreline announces that it has donated $500 for the purchase of sand to help
restore the beach at Pinconning Park. Placement of the sand is part of an overall beach
restoration project which has been ongoing since spring.

“Our Mission Statement calls for the preservation of both private and public beaches,”
said Ernie Krygier, SOS President. “This project, like our projects at the Bay City State
Recreation Area, and our support of beachgrooming permits at such places as Sleeper
State Park and other beaches in Caseville, demonstrates our commitment to public
beaches in accordance with our Bylaws,” said Krygier. Earlier this year, the organization
had donated $5,000, raised in cooperation with area 7-Eleven stores, for floating docks at
the newly restored Bay City State Recreation Area beach.

Founded in 2001, Save Our Shoreline is a nonprofit membership basis corporation of
over 3,200 households committed to the preservation of beaches and waterfront areas,
and to the protection of rights to maintain beaches and waterfront areas. Those interested
in Save Our Shoreline can find more information at <http://www.saveourshoreline.org/
or by calling (989) 667-2910. For more information about this press release, contact
Ernie Krygier at (989) 793-3711.
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